
 

 

RMEO 
Rwanda Monitoring and Evaluation Organization. 

 

Ref. 002/PRES./GNE/24 Kigali, March 4, 2024 

 

 

 

Re: recommendation for Ms.Dinah Kwizera 

 
 

Dear AfreA Electoral Commission.  

 

I am happy to recommend the above referred nominee for the position of Treasurer 

 

She is a fully paid up member and has served RMEO as Treasurer.  She has been a dedicated 

member since 2017. 

 

I have no reservations on recommending her.  

 

Sincerely Yours, 
 

Digitally signed 

by Gatari 

Nyirigira 

Eugene 

Eugene N.Gatari 

President of RMEO 
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